Newsletter 7th March 2025

The Award Winners

Mr. Thomas Award – Max Rudge and Madison Ford

Year 6 - All of 6T and all of 6L

Year 5 - Cora Thomas and James Ray

Year 4 - Imogen Curtis and Max Bird

Year 3 - Briseis Ekpe and Betsan Williams

Year 2 - Ceinwen Francis and Isabella Lloyd

Year 1 - Willow Davies, Theodore Tudball and Maya Prados

Reception - Tommy Edwards and Beti Downes

Nursery - Nancy James and Harri Andrews



Learning to Shine

- All clubs will resume next week, week beginning, Monday 10th March.
- Just a reminder for your calendars that Parent's evenings will be on the week commencing Monday 24th March 2025. The appointment link is on your class dojo.
- If children come to school on a **bike or scooter** which we encourage, could you please ask them or ensure that they dismount before coming into the school yards. Thanks.
- Smoking or vaping is not allowed on school premises.
- It is important to contact the school before 9.30am if your child is going to be off school. You can either call us on 02920 852527 or email us at thetwynschool@sch.caerphilly.gov.uk
- Please make sure that your child does not bring anything to school that contains nuts. We have children in school who have severe nut allergies, and it could be extremely dangerous.
- This Spring term ends for Easter on Friday 11th April 2025. We return to school for the Summer term on Monday 28th April with half term beginning on Monday 26th May.
- Our **attendance target is 93%.** This week's attendance champions are, for the 3rd week running, 3P, 97.7% attendance. Da iawn Dosbarth 3P.

PTA News

Team Twyn 2K- it's time to sign up again for the sponsored 2K race. If your child is
7 or over please use this link to pay for the entrance
fee. https://www.caerphilly10k.co.uk/en/



SHINE

Have a great weekend, Lee Thomas

